
Minutes of South Beaver Township AG Security 7 Year Review Hearing           August 28, 2023 

The AG Security 7 Year Review Public Hearing of the South Beaver Township Board of Supervisors held 

in the South Beaver Municipal Building located at 805 Blackhawk Road was called to order at 7:00 P.M. 

by Chairman Thomas Miller.  The Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

 

Officials present: Thomas Miller, Jack Mintier, Ashley Carr, Joseph Budicak 

 

Others present:  Daniel Rupp  

 

Joe Budicak explained that this is a public hearing on the 7 year review of Agricultural Security properties 

of the Township.  Joe asked Ashley Carr if any requests for addition or deletion from the Agricultural 

Security program was received by the Township.  Ashley Carr answered no. 

 

John Onuska made a motion to record the AG Security property list without any changes.  Jack Mintier 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   

 

Thomas Miller adjourned the meeting at 7:03 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Ashley Carr 


